
 March 6, 2018                                                                                                                                

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE FROM THE DARLENE FOR GEORGIA CAMPAIGN 

 

Monday, March 5, Representative Darlene Taylor- HD 173 is pleased to announce that she has 

qualified for reelection.  Together with a record of outstanding constituent service, a focus on 

community engagement, and legacy of accomplishments for the betterment of the District, 

Darlene steps up once again to serve District 173. 

Representative Taylor is quite heartened by the preliminary support from her family, fellow 

citizens and Capitol leadership.  She has expressed her delight to continue her place of service 

in the District amid burgeoning economic and infrastructure improvements. Darlene is confident 

“the best days are just ahead for Georgia” and intends to “lead the charge to ensure that South 

Georgia shares in this momentum”.    

Saturday, February 24, in Thomasville during the Presidents Day Tribute Dinner, facing a sold 

out crowd of guests, Representative Taylor (a guest speaker) made a formal announcement 

regarding her intention to run for reelection.  “The outpouring of support and magnitude of 

encouragement in the wake of this announcement has been quite humbling” says the seasoned 

Representative.   

Darlene believes “that a true respect for life at all stages and ages, listening to the people, 

tenacity when seeking resolutions, securing District infrastructure improvements, AND earnest 

relationship building are all hallmarks of her service that have positively impacted the District.  

Rep. Taylor is quick to point out that we affect the greatest change at the points closest to us, 

together with our neighbors for the betterment of the District.  [The Primary Election will take 

place on May 22 and the General Election will be November 6.]   

Rep. Taylor’s resolve to best serve District 173 is further galvanized by her Christian faith, and 

the examples set forth by great Americans who personify excellence in governance, such as 

President Eisenhower who extolled “As our heart summons our strength, our wisdom  

must direct it.”                                              

For more information, please contact Michelle Kimbler at  Michelle.kimbler@gmail.com or 229/224-3118. 

Rep. Darlene Taylor qualifies for Election and is 
focused on the best days just ahead for Georgia while 
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